## Turlock Nursery School FEBRUARY, 2021 NEWSLETTER

# BE MINE, VALENTINE







#### **Most Relevant Update**

We have some exciting news, we have hired Jaime Dunn as our new coordinator! Teacher Jaime is excited to get TNS back in session and to meet all of her new students and their parents!

If that news wasn't sweet enough, we will be having a drive by candy gram for Valentine's Day, Sunday February 14 from 10AM-11AM. Please drive by, meet Teacher Jaime and grab a sweet treat!

<u>Parents do not forget that registration packets are due no later than February 15, 2021,</u> please email our membership coordinator at <u>tns.membershipcoordinator@gmail.com</u> for any questions!

We look forward to seeing you!

### **Message from the President**

The Board is excited to welcome Jaime Dunn back to TNS as our Director. I hope you and your loved ones are safe, healthy (physically, emotionally, and mentally). We hope to see you at the Valentine's Day Event this Sunday (Feb 14) and to see you all in class in the near future.

### **Summary of Last Board Meeting**

Summary of Board Meeting from Wednesday, January 27:

The new and improved website is live and continues to be updated: turlocknurseryschool.com

Members of the board are working on donations for a truckload of play sand and pea gravel for the backyard and driveway - work party will be arranged/scheduled in order to spread it out and clean up the backyard soon.

Discussion took place about pros and cons of mixing age groups for the remainder of this school year. The board voted to allow families to enroll their children in either cohort - MWF or TuTh, in order to accommodate as many families as possible, due to our great need to bring in revenue for the school. This vote only applied to the remaining months of the 2020-21 school year.

The board voted to schedule interviews for Director candidates and went over each interview question, editing for clarity and necessity.

Future fundraiser plans were worked on and tasks assigned to follow up on different events for different board members.

#### **Upcoming Fundraiser Information**

We are having pictures with the Easter Bunny on March 27th 3-4pm with Jodie Howe in front of TNS! Please hop on by to help us fundraise for the 2021-22 school year!

#### **Next Board Meeting**

Please join us on our next zoom meeting where we will be discussing the opening and information for the first day of school.

The information below is the Zoom meeting information being used currently. We look forward to current TNS Families joining us in the future at our monthly open Board Meetings (currently held via Zoom). You'll find us on the last Wednesday of every month at 6:15pm virtually until you hear otherwise!

Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 24.

Zoom link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83491023548?pwd=aWJRQ3J2czc4U1Z6NDNkWml2ZlhJdz09

#### Interested in learning about the Board?

Want to BECOME a board member?

We know you do.

Email the Board President, Jason DeMuro, at <a href="mailto:president.tns@gmail.com">president.tns@gmail.com</a> for more information!